

Oasis Academy Fir Vale Toothbrush club



Dear Parent/Carer

In school we will be implementing the "Toothbrush Club" for all Nursery and reception children.

This means that all children will have their own toothbrush in their classroom along with toothpaste and as part of their daily routine will brush their teeth.

This to help the children to look after their teeth and to encourage them to brush their teeth at home.

The class teachers will supervise the children doing this in the classroom.

The plan is for this to start with immediate effect, if you have any questions please speak to the class teacher or myself and we will be happy to answer any questions that you may have.

We hope that you will support school to help look after our children's teeth.

Yours Sincerely

Tracy Beevor

Safeguarding Manager/Lead

